
27 November 2013 

 

 

Current Permanent Department of Defense (DOD) 
Civilian Employee (non-Army) 

 

 

You are eligible for this hiring category and the hiring category of Current Permanent Federal 

Civilian if you currently work on a permanent competitive service civilian appointment in any 

of the following Department of Defense (DoD) agencies: 

 

  U.S. Navy 

  U.S. Marine Corps 

  Department of the Air Force 

  Other Department of Defense Agency (e.g., WHS, DLA, DFAS, DISA, DODDS, 

Defense Commissary, etc.) 

Supporting documentation: You are required to submit acceptable documentation of 

your appointment eligibility, by submitting a copy of your last or most recent SF-50, 

Notification of Personnel Action, (block 24 must be a "1" or "2" AND block 34 must be a"1"). 

Notes: 

*Current Permanent Federal Civilians: You can check your competitive service status 

by viewing your latest Notification of Personnel Action, SF-50, 

Block 34, Position Occupied. If eligible, you will see 1-Competitive Service in this block. 

*If you are currently working on a temporary or term appointment, or you are serving on 

active duty in the U.S. military service in any of the above agencies, you are NOT eligible for 

this hiring category. 

*If you are currently working for a private sector company performing work related to a 

contract with a federal agency, you are NOT eligible for this hiring category 

*DOD employees can access their SF-50 at:  My Biz 

 

https://compo.dcpds.cpms.osd.mil/

